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Danielle Delaney

From: Andreae Downs
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 9:29 AM
To: Danielle Delaney; David Koses; Isaac Prizant; Adrian Ayala; Jason Sobel; Damien Doucette; Michael B. 

Wade; Andreae E. Downs; Christopher J. Markiewicz
Subject: Re: Traffic Council Appeal for PS&T

I see no reason to have a hybrid meeting when we can meet remotely. Also, small agenda as far as I know.  
 
Andreae Downs 
Ward 5 City Councilor 
At large 
 

From: Danielle Delaney <ddelaney@newtonma.gov> 
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 9:18:12 AM 
To: David Koses <dkoses@newtonma.gov>; Isaac Prizant <iprizant@newtonma.gov>; Adrian Ayala 
<aayala@newtonma.gov>; Jason Sobel <jsobel@newtonma.gov>; Damien Doucette <ddoucette@newtonma.gov>; 
Michael B. Wade <mwade@newtonma.gov>; Andreae Downs <adowns@newtonma.gov>; Andreae E. Downs 
<andreaedowns@gmail.com>; Christopher J. Markiewicz <cmarkiewicz@newtonma.gov> 
Subject: Traffic Council Appeal for PS&T  
  
Hi all, 
  
This item will be placed on the May 1 docket. 
  
Jeremy included his requests as part of his appeal for a larger notification and a hybrid meeting. 
  
Thank you Danielle 
  
Danielle Delaney 
Senior Committee Clerk 
City Council 
ddelaney@newtonma.gov 
617-796-1211 
  


